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7 December 1976

It was very kind of you indeed to
send me some notes on the Scotland and
Wales Bill. Your comuents were very
helpful. It is a thoroughly bad Bill
which will add further wasteful layers
of bureaucracy to an already overburdened
system. As you know, the Shadow Cabinet
is determined to oppose it right from
the start.

I found our recent dinner both
informative and relaxing and hope
that if you have any further observations
on constitutional matlers, you won't
hesitate to contact me. Meanwhile, I
am grateful for what you have already
done.

With best wishes,

Professor D.C.M, Yardley



